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Our Theme for the Month for June & July is Healthy Lifestyles.  The teachers 
have spoken with the children about the theme and there will be resources on  
Google Classrooms for Reception—F6 children over the coming weeks.   
 
We will be holding a Challenge Week later in the month and families will be  
welcome to take part together.  The challenges will be chosen by you and/or 
your child: perhaps you would like to try a new healthy food each day, or have a 
day where the focus is on eating more fruit followed by a day where the focus is 
on going for walks or going running.  The challenge possibilities are endless—we 
are sure you will have plenty of ideas of your own, however we will, of course, 
offer some suggestions in case they are needed.  
 
Watch this space (and Google Classroom) for more information. 

 
 
 
 
 

Many Happy Returns to all the        
children who are celebrating their 

birthday this week. 

Holly F2 

Harry KG 

 

Congratulations to this week’s  

Stars of the 
Week! 

Rec: Ntembe for completing all activities 
with such enthusiasm and trying her best. 
Rec: Samuel for joining in with a smile and 
completing super work at home.   
F1: Elliot for wonderful, descriptive writing, 
using speech marks correctly, and adding 
his own imaginative ideas to enhance his 
creative writing.  
F1: Bertie for settling extremely well into 
new routines, displaying excellent          
behaviour and completing his work to the 
best of his ability.  

F2: Thomas for outstanding English work. 
His use of language and punctuation is  
excellent and I always look forward to 
reading what he has written!  
F2: James for consistently producing  
pleasing work and for being enthusiastic 
and engaged.  
F2: Grace for producing some excellent 
work on ‘Time’ and for always surprising 
me with her interesting answers to       
questions. 
F3: Evalyn for working incredibly hard and 
being a delightful participant in our Zoom 
sessions. 
F3: Henry for wonderful Power of Reading 
ideas and trying really hard to improve his 
writing, with excellent literary techniques.  
F4: Noah for being engaged in his learning 
and always keen to answer questions.    

F5: Coby for putting a lot of effort into all 
his work, including full engagement in his 
flexible learning tasks. Well done, Coby!  

F6: Pietro for enthusiastically completing 
all his work and making it as entertaining 
as possible. 

~ ~  Form 4 Joke of the Week  ~ ~  
 

What are bananas really good at? 

The splits! 

Welcome to Wilmslow 

Do you know about your locality? The best walks? Places of interest? The best 
parks?  Have no fear, because F4 have created some super tourist guides.  F4 
pupils have been working on a topic about their local environment looking at 
physical and human features of the landscape, ending the topic with a super 
piece of research work. The detail and information they include is presented 
better than any guide you might find in an information centre! 

We certainly will be going on some of their guided walks this summer and taking 
in the points of interest they recommend. 

Well done! 

Sun Smart 

Following our Sun Smart presentations last week, some of our pupils have been 
busy creating posters to remind us all to be safe in the sun.  We have proudly 
displayed these around School but also wanted to share some of them with you 
as we think they are fabulous! Well done Ellie, Ruby, Sophia & Elise from F4. 


